

Compton All Saints C of E Primary School



13th November 2015

Dear Parents/Carers

Regards

Visit to Eastleigh Baptist church

Children in Years 1-4 have been invited to Eastleigh Baptist church on the morning of Thursday 26^{th} of November. As part of their Christmas celebrations Eastleigh Baptist Church are opening up to the community an opportunity to go on a journey through the Christmas Story. Through this experience children will be interacting with storytellers, walking through scenery from the story and taking part in games and activities. The aim of this experience is to engage children in the wonder of Christmas and to learn about its importance to Christians as well as supporting the teaching of the RE curriculum in our school.

Our visit will be split into two trips with Year 1 & Year 2 going on the first visit at 9.15am and year 3 & 4 going at 10.30am. Travel to and from the event will be by coach and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2 to help with transport costs.

Please could you sign and return the permission slip by Friday 20th November.

If you require any more information, do not hesitate to contact me.